October 27, 2010

The Stonington Board of Selectmen held a special meeting on this date at the Stonington Police Station at
6:00 p.m. Present were First Selectman Edward Haberek, Selectman George Crouse and Selectman Glee
McAnanly. Also present were members of the public,

(1) Call to Order
Mr. Haberek called the meeting to order at 6:03,

(2) Interviews for Police Commission Applicants
Paul Cravinho, Bill Turner, Paul Altman, Craig Francis and Patrick Moukawsher were
interviewed.

(3)Adjourn
There being no further business to come before this Board, the meeting was adjourned at 7:10
p.m.

Respegtfully submitted,

Recording Secretary
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